March 17, 2019: Dear Mr. Trump



By Anna Von Reitz

Dear Mr. Trump

We hold the answer to all your monetary problems.

In return, we ask that the IRS be restricted to dunning actual Municipal Employees and Dependents and be severely penalized and punished for racketeering outside their appointed jurisdiction.

We also ask that all Territorial Employees including the District Attorneys and Postal Service Employees be fully informed of our return to the land and soil jurisdiction and that the need to issue proper identifications and passports be addressed promptly, so that our People are not constantly being mistaken for one or another kind of Federal Citizen.

Finally, we have found a means to amicably resolve the banking crisis.

Sincerely,

Anna Maria (907) 250-5087 avannavon@gmail.com